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Your submission for this review:

Submission date: 19 October 2022, 6:59PM Rate peg methodology Rates should be pegged at the rate of inflation or the CPIL.
Anything else is unfair There is also the communitys ability to pay, e.g., Tenterfield: - The rates and charges in Tenterfield shire
are equal to 11% of the median income for residents of the shire. They will not be able to pay much more. RATE PEG
METHODOLOGY All of us, especially the ones on fixed incomes have to keep to a very strict budget. If we overspend, we
cannot demand extra money, we must live within our means. Likewise, the council, Tenterfield for example wants to increase
the rates by over 100% in two years. They must live within their means. If the CEO cannot do this then he should be sacked and
an administrator put in. People would lose their homes under this rate rise. That is why we need the rates pegged to the CPI





